
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  PUBLIC NOTICE 

Regarding the Union County Water and Sewer District 

  Board of Governors’  

Special Meeting on Monday, June 6, 2022, at 5:00 P.M. 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Union County Water and Sewer District Board of Governors 

will hold a special meeting on Monday, June 6, 2022, beginning at 5:00 p.m. in the Board Room, 

First Floor, Union County Government Center, 500 North Main Street, Monroe, NC 28112.  The 

purpose of the special meeting is for the Board of Governors to conduct a public hearing to receive 

comments on the proposed Union County Water and Sewer District Fiscal Year 2023 Budget, to 

approve the minutes of the special meeting of June 21, 2021, of the Union County Water and Sewer 

District Board of Governors; and to consider  amendment of the System Development Fee Capital 

Reserve Fund (“SDF CRF”) and appropriation of system development fees to the SDF CRF.   

 

The Board of Governors may take such actions related to these matters as it deems appropriate, and as per 

State law provided. 

 

 

 

 
  

____________________________________________________ 

     Dennis Rape, Chairman 

Union County Water and Sewer District Board of Governors 

      

 


